Town of Falmouth

Wastewater Treatment Facilities
271 Falmouth Road
Falmouth, Maine 04105
(207) 781-4462
(207) 781-2052 Fax
March 13, 2008

Mr. Lincoln Hayes
316 Auburn Road
Auburn, Maine 04210

Re: 12 Chestnut Street

We have received your request that the Town allow for relocating our sewer easement on the
property at 2 Chestnut Street to facilitate your remodeling plans.

A decision on this matter must come from our Town Council. We are willing to support your
request with the Council conditional on your agreement to assume all survey, legal, filing or
other costs to layout and establish a new 20’ wide easement towards the southeast side of the
property.

Please contact me and let me know if this arrangement is agreeable. Should you have any
questions, I can be reached at 781-4462.

Sincerely,

(e

Robert Clark
Superintendent

cc: Nathan Poore, Town Manager /
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